
Friday, 29th May 2020  
 
Dear Year 4,  
 
We hope you have had a wonderful half term week.  The weather has certainly been kind 
to us! 
 
For reading next week, we have put together a new padlet for you based on a story 
called “Roman rescue”.  On the padlet you will find a copy of the whole book but we 
have also recorded audio versions of the chapters for you and given some suggested 
activities and questions for each chapter.  It would be really good if you could try and 
complete this independently but don’t worry if you can’t.  As with everything, do as 
much or as little that suits you and your family.  You could even just listen to the 
chapters to enjoy the story and find out more about Roman life, which turns out was 
quite disgusting in places!  https://padlet.com/year432/reading 
 
We have also been busy making a new science padlet for you on Sound.  There are lots of 
things to try out and video clips to watch.  We have put a linked writing task on there 
for you as well.  As with the reading padlet, try to be as independent as possible (but you 
might need to ask your parents before you borrow some of the things you will need for 
your investigations, like rice, cling film and elastic bands!)  Again, if the most you are able 
to fit in is just to watch the videos then that is fine.  
https://padlet.com/year432/SoundScience 
 
For maths this week we are continuing with addition.  There are games on Education 
City and mymaths and there are still worksheets available to download from the school 
website.  
 
Of course if you are still working on your “my choice” project, please continue with it.  
We have really enjoyed seeing how creative you have been and the range of different 
things you have chosen to find out about.  
https://padlet.com/year432/mychoiceproject  
 
As you know school will be opening more widely next week and so we will be in the 
building full time.  This means we might not be as quick to reply to emails and maybe 
won’t get onto the snail racing everyday but we want to reassure you that we are still 
here for you.  
 
So as always, let us know if you need any help with anything and keep sharing the 
fantastic work you have been doing.  
 

Bye for now,  

Mrs Webber-Jones and Mrs Mistry  

Year4@new-swann.leics.sch.uk  
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